LEGAL NOTICE

Pursuant to the Code of the TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR, Chapter 35, entitled “Sewer Point System”, a
local law adopted by the Town Board on the 6 day of September, 1968, | have made an assessment
upon all the lots and parcels within the portion or part of the Town directed to be assessed,
apportioning the expense upon each lot and parcel of land according to the local law, and

NOTICE IS HEREBY TENDERED that the SEWER POINT ASSESSMENT PUBLIC HEARING for the TOWN OF
NEW WINDSOR will be held on the 6% day of September, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., at Town Hall located at 555
Union Avenue, New Windsor, New York.

The location of the hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities. If special accommodations are
needed for persons with disabilities, those with hearing impairments, or those in need of translation
from English, those individuals should contact Kelly Allegra, Town Clerk, at (845) 563-4611 or
kallegra@newwindsor-ny.gov at least one week in advance of the hearing date to allow for necessary
arrangements.

Sincerely,

J. Todd Wiley, IAO
Assessor

Town of New Windsor



